
> From: iamwillbarrett@gmail.com [mailto:iamwillbarrett@gmail.com]  
> Sent: Friday, April 24, 2015 6:53 PM 
> To: MacDonald, Rachel@Energy 
> Subject: Permit pulling by Raters 
>  
> Rachel, 
> I have seen first-hand how corrupting the practice of doing favors (pulling permits) can be. 
> The rater feels an obligation to look favorably on the project often allowing the contractor to skirt the 
title 24 regulations. When the rater begins to have input to the job prior to inspection they are already 
biased. 
> This is a very bad practice that needs to be stopped for the good of the industry. 
>  
>  
> Thank you for your consideration, 
> William Barrett 
>  
> Sent from my iPhone 
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